Brief Notes from the Patient Forum Meeting

held on Monday 13th January 2020
Present:-  Margaret Howe, Avril Binns, William Baldwin, Lesley Smith,
Helen Yoxall, Clare Peddie and Gill Warburton
Apologies:- Vivienne Lane, Rupert Leggett, Elliott Bermudez-Galton
AGENDA ITEMS:-

1. Approval of minutes of meeting from 4th November 2019
2. Matters arising from the minutes
3. Terri Balon – Regional Campaigns Officer, RNIB
4. BARDOC – Elliott
5. Message in a Bottle – Avil
6. CQC visit feedback
7. Date and Time of Next Meeting
PRINCIPAL OUTCOMES OF DISCUSSIONS:-
1. Approval of minutes of meeting from 4th November 2019 – The minutes were proposed as correct by Bill and seconded by Margaret.
2. Matters arising from the minutes – There were no matters arising from the minutes.
3. Terri Balon – Regional Campaigns Officer, RNIB – Terri along with her 2 colleagues delivered a very informative talk about the services that the RNIB provide and brought with her a large range of leaflets and booklets that can be given to patients.  She also brought some very interesting aids that allowed the wearer to experience the limited vision that a person with various eye conditions would have.  She talked about the Accessible Information Standard and the National Helpline which patients can call to speak to a Sight Loss Advisor who will offer support to anyone (including their family members) who have some form of slight loss.
4. BARDOC – Unfortunately Elliott was unable to attend the meeting so this item was postponed to the next meeting.
5. Message in a Bottle – Avil introduced the group to the innovative ‘Message in a Bottle’ system where a patient keeps a small plastic bottle in their fridge.  The bottle contains vital medical information regarding the patient which would be of use to a paramedic should they be called to the house.  The paramedics are alerted to the presence of the bottle by a sticker by the front door and one on the fridge. 
6. CQC visit feedback – Gill was delighted to inform the meeting that the practice had been awarded the rating of ‘Outstanding’ following the CQC inspection in November.
7. Any other Business - Helen informed the meeting that unfortunately Michael had decided to stand down as Chairman of the group.  She expressed her gratitude for all the hard-work that Michael has put in to the group.  He has been an excellent Chairman and will be missed.
8. Date and Time of Next Meeting - Monday 27th April 2020 at 5pm. Proposed agenda items…  Electing a new Chairman, Mental Health – Bill, BARDOC – Elliott, Health Improvement Practitioner, Jenna to come to speak.
